
         Urgent care          
     in the offi ce you trust. 

For more information visit our website:  www.MPCP.com

Maryland Primary Care Physicians 
is pleased to announce that 

beginning Monday, April 3, 2017 
we will offer extended hours to 

meet all of your urgent care needs.

Urgent care hours:
Monday - Thursday 5-8 pm


